
 

At Sparkenhoe we are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 

of children. 

If you are concerned about the welfare of a child or believe that a child is 

being abused in some way, please speak to the Designated Safeguarding Lead, 

Miss R Jones or the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads, Mrs P Cooper or 

Mr D Cheetham. 

The Chair of Governors at our school, Ms Jo Webb, also has Safeguarding 

responsibility.  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Miss Rhian Jones 

Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chair of Governors 

Ms Jo Webb 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding 

Person 

Mrs Penny Cooper 

Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding 

Person 

Mr Dan Cheetham 

Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


